
From: Anne Curran [mailto:acurran_mail@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Sunday, March 01, 2015 8:00 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission; Transportation System Plan; Commissioner Fritz 
Subject: Request to move forward with the Red Electric Trail 
  
I strongly believe the proposed Red Electric trail merits more serious consideration by 
the City as to how it could move forward.  http://redelectric.org/    Please reference the 
Neighborhood Association request for more information on the proposal and specific 
ideas on next steps https://redelectricdotorg.files.wordpress.com/2015/02/2013-11-3-
fritz-bw400-red-electric-support.pdf 
  
Thanks, 
  
Anne Curran 
Hillsdale resident 
6850 sw 5th ave in portland 97219 


